
From: Ross, Chuck [Chuck.Ross@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 10:53 PM 

To: London, Sarah; Springer, Darren; Allen, Susan 

CC: Duane, Michael; Schwartz, Thea; LaClair, Jolinda; Bothfeld, Diane 

Subject: FW: GMO Preemption Letters to Governors 

Attachments: GMOExemptionLettersto50Governors.pdf 

 

 

Sara et al, 
I presume you have seen or will soon see this letter coming from our federal 
officials on the GMO law exemption. 
 
Thought I ought to share with you in any event.   
 
This came from my national organization NASDA. 
 
chuck 
 

From: Amanda Culp [mailto:Amanda@nasda.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 5:24 PM 
Subject: GMO Preemption Letters to Governors 
 
NASDA Members and State Staff, 
 
Attached is a file containing letters to all 50 state governors and the territories regarding federal 
preemption over labeling of genetically engineered foods.  
 
The USDA has established an internal working group to write the rules as required by the framework of 
this new law. NASDA will be heavily engaged on any open comment periods. You can subscribe to 
updates about the USDA’s progress here. 
 
Regards, 
Amanda Culp| Director, Communications | National Association of State Departments of Agriculture 
|4350 North Fairfax Drive Suite 910 Arlington, VA 22203 | (202) 296 -9680 | Amanda@nasda.org  

https://www.ams.usda.gov/sites/default/files/media/Final%20Bill%20S764%20GMO%20Discosure.pdf
https://www.ams.usda.gov/rules-regulations/gmo
mailto:Amanda@nasda.org





























































































































































































































